
The 2021 3D Archery league is now complete. There were seven teams and eighteen individuals who 
submitted a complete set of eighteen round scores. The competition was excellent, and the placements 
changed from week to week. Thank you to all the participants for their commitment to the sport. First 
place winners will receive a trophy and return of their entry fees. 

 

Team:  

1st – Brandon Yahr, Simon Gall & Chuck Nalbach 

2nd – Ryan Dickerson, Ian Duncan & Andrew Bendtsen 

3rd – Joe Porwoll, Matt Tharp & Steve Watzig 

Men: 

1st – Chuck Nalbach 

2nd - Brandon Yahr 

3rd - Ryan Dickerson 

Women: 

1st – Carlotta McBain 

Senior: 

1st – Joe Porwoll 

2nd – Bob Plastine 

Ethical bowhunting requires developing your skills. The course will be available until October 9th when I 
have scheduled work hours for takedown and storage of the targets. Meet at the lower parking lot by 
7:45 am.  

May the buck or bull of your dreams stand broadside downwind and staring away at 20 yards with no 
obstructions between you. Good luck!  

 

 

  


